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Comments: I am strongly against Perpetua Resources being allowed to re-open and expand former mine pits for

its proposed cyanide vat leach gold mine called the Stibnite Gold Project.  I am especially concerned about the

potential hazards to the environment of using cyanide anywhere, but especially near the River of No Return

Wilderness. 


